
Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

My name is Rosemary Ames and I reside in District 9B. I am asking that you please render a DO 
PASS on Senate Bill 2260. 
 

The state of North Dakota should be clear in its respect for the fundamental right and 
responsibility of parents to be the primary directors of the upbringing, education, and care of 
their children without the unwelcome influence from activist educators and government 
overreach.  
 
Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and thank you for your service to the 
state of North Dakota.  
 
Rosemary Ames 

 

https://ndlegis.gov/assembly/68-2023/committees/senate/judiciary

